The City of Boynton Beach



Utilities Department 124 E. Woolbright Road Boynton Beach, Florida 33435 Office: (561) 742-6400 FAX: (561) 742-6298 Website: www.cbbutilities.org

January 16, 2015

Sean Isaac
Fluoridation Coordinator
Public Health Dental Program
4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #A-4
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1724

Re: Elimination of Fluoridation of the City of Boynton Beach's Public Water Supply

Dear Mr. Isaac

The fluoride injection systems at the City of Boynton Beach's (the City) water treatment plants are in need of repairs or otherwise updating. Due to the expense of these repairs, the availability of fluoride from other sources and naturally occurring fluoride in the water, the decision has made in the best interest of the City's citizens to eliminate the current practice of fluoridating public drinking water.

The fluoride system at the City's West Water Treatment Plant (West WTP) is currently offline following the complete consumption of its hydrofluosilicic acid inventory on December 31, 2014. The fluoride system at the East Water Treatment Plant (East WTP) will be shutdown upon consumption of its current hydrofluosilicic acid inventory (approximately 3 months). Any future change in this status will be communicated to you.

For any questions regarding this change, please contact Colin Groff, Director of Utilities, at (561)742-6401.

Sincerely,

Colin D. Groff, P.E., Utilities Director

1 of 1 2/21/15 11:37 AM